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Rosetta Reporter  25th  January 2019 
Menu w/b  28th January for P1-P7 

Lunches cost £2.60 per day. Please send the money in an envelope labelled with your 

child’s name. Money received on Monday for the week —the correct amount is greatly 

appreciated! 

Monday  

Chicken nuggets/ cheese and ham wrap/ cheese wrap 

Beans, coleslaw, chips, baked potato 

Yoghurt and fruit 

Tuesday 

Beef burger/ lasagne/veg lasagne 

Carrots, peas, mashed potato, wheaten bread 

Date fudge and custard  

Wednesday 

Beef casserole/ savoury mince beef/ quorn 

Mixed vegetables, boiled rice, salad 

Chocolate sponge and custard 

Thursday 

Roast turkey/ filled baked potato, stuffing and gravy 

Broccoli, cauliflower, roast and mashed potato 

Ice cream, pears and chocolate sauce 

Friday 

Cod fish fingers/ macaroni cheese 

Sweetcorn, mashed potato 

Flakemeal biscuit, fresh fruit, milkshake 

Bread, fresh fruit, yoghurt, milk and water are available daily 

 

 

Our Stars are: 

P1M Lucia 

P1B Abbie 

P2S Malak 

P2/3 D Aine 

P3H Holly 

P4M Tanaka 

P4/5T Eddie 

P5S Jessica 

P6D Bailey 

P6L Ethan 

P7J Anastasia 

P7F Adam 



Dates for your diary: 

25 Jan—Transfer interviews for P7 parents begin 

26 Jan: AQE and GL results 

28 January—Breda Roadshow for P6 and P7 parents in Mrs Johnston’s room at 3.10pm 

28, 29, 30 Jan—Transfer interviews for P7 parents 

30 Jan—Friends of Rosetta—staffroom –7.30pm 

Thurs 14 Feb: 2.00pm finish for half term 

Fri 15—Wed 20 Feb inclusive—Half term  

w/b 25th Feb—Parent Teacher interviews—School will end at 1.45 pm each day 

Enrolment for Nursery and P1 in September 2019 has begun, and closes on 31 January. 

Information is available on the EA website—   https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/

admissions . There have been difficulties in accessing the system, if you have any prob-

lems, please speak to Mrs Finn, Mr Melville or me.  Please encourage friends and neigh-

bours to put Rosetta as first choice! I am always delighted to show our school to any  

potential parent, just ring and make an appointment.     

APPLICATIONS CLOSE AT MIDINIGHT ON WEDNESDAY 31ST JANUARY 

Rosie Bear has gone to Mrs Dunlop’s P2/3 class for super 

behaviour when lining up and walking in the corridors.  

P5S get extra playtime for super behaviour.  

Brooke (P4/5) gets the Good Manners homework pass 

We are delighted to have a badminton coach coming in to offer a badminton lesson to all 

classes, and a rugby coach coming in to teach P3 and P5 on Wednesday afternoons. It is a 

great the children have the opportunity to experience a wide range of sports as we all 

prefer different activities, the important thing is we all keep active; adults and children! 

It has been lovely to see so many of the children who had a term's full 

attendance enjoying choosing a book with their special book token. Please 

make good use of our bookshop, the books are great value at £2.50.  

 Homework Club: Getting 

homework done can be a 

source of stress in many 

families. St John’s Presby-

terian Church (just up the 

road from school) would 

like to support children 

and parents by running a 

homework club on 

Wednesday afternoons. The plan would be that parents would bring their 

children to St John’s, they can have a tea or coffee while the children do 

homework in a quiet space. There will also be a play area for little ones, and 

adult volunteers to support the children with homework. If you would be 

interested in bringing your children, please let your child’s teacher or Mrs 

Crawford know.  

After school Clubs w/b 28th Jan:  

Mon: Tennis P2-P7 Tues: None 

Wed: Monkeynastix  - Nursery, P1 & P2  

Thurs: Football  - P4 and P5 with Staffy 

Friday: Drama time 

 

 

 

Friends of Rosetta (PTA) are meeting THIS Wednesday (30th Jan) in the 

staffroom at 7.30pm. EVERYONE is welcome. We will be making plans for 

a P4-7 disco and other up and coming events. Friends of Rosetta does 

great work by fundraising, but also strengthens our school community. 

Please join us if you can.  

Next English class for parents and carers in 

the staffroom on Friday 1st February 2019.  


